
Shota Gogitauri’s Erasmus+ staff Experience at HUSS 

2022.02.14. – 2022.02.18. 

  

   I was invited in Hungarian University of Sport Science from 14 to 18 February. My topic was 

Georgian Sport development, how is getting finance Georgian Sport Federations. We had working 

visit in Vasas Kubala Academy, Ferencvaros. I would like to say thank you to the Hungarian 

University of Sport Science such a friendly hosting. During my mobility I gave classes in MSC 

Sport Management. Thanks to my mobility I met a lot of new students, and I made some new 

connections too.  



 

 



 



 

 



 


